
03/12/2019 

MR Ben Nercessian 
21 Gilles CRES 
Beacon Hill NSW 2100 
Inquiresplitsystem@gmail.com 

RE: DA2019/1190 - 9999 Pittwater Road BROOKVALE NSW 2100

To the Assessing Officer,

This application dose not come lightly as a long suffering Manly Sea Eagle supporter and 
member. I have lived all over the world and have just arrived back in Sydney after living and 
working as a DJ in Ibiza for the last 3 seasons. Arriving back at my home address in Beacon 
Hill fills me with so much joy knowing we are so close to getting this COE over the line and give 
our community really something to be proud of. 
I’ve been lucky enough to DJ in some of the best night clubs in the world during my travels and 
knowing what good facilities do to the community I’ve seen 1st hand. The rally, buzz and hype 
behind such a project will really give you a taste of things to come with our club. Our team is 
heading in the right direction and we have to strike while the iron is hot. Ride on the momentum 
that is currently being generated and watch us rise into one of the country’s powerhouse clubs. 

The NRL are looking into helping suburban grounds but this is the 1st step in what is looking to 
be a very promising project. We just need to make the 1st move and take the initiative. 
This all starts here getting our infrastructure right putting money in where it needs to be in order 
to grow and give the community a proud stance. 
Having the COE will provide what we need with the current state of our poor facilities. Our 
home is a laughing stock and is in need of some TLC and for the bigger picture let’s keep our 
Sea Eagles in our spiritual home where we belong. 

Let’s build for a bright future. 

Ben 
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